“For Your Information”

(A periodic publication by Sherwood Oaks Executive Director, Annette McPeek)
October 4, 2017

Resident Satisfaction Survey

The satisfaction survey will be distributed to all residents and/or responsible parties in a few
weeks. A form asking how you would like to receive this year’s survey was sent out to you last
week. We ask that you please complete the form and return it to the reception desk no later than
October 12. This will allow sufficient time to generate a list of who wants to complete a paper
survey and who wants to complete the survey via an email link.

Free Health Screenings

The Department of Geriatrics at The University of Pittsburgh will be here on Wednesday,
October 25 to conduct free health screenings for independent living residents. The screenings
will be held in the Card Room from 9-11:30 AM. Light refreshments will be served.

If you are interested in a free health screening, please sign up on the administrative bulletin
board no later than October 20. You will be contacted with the time of your appointment. A
health assessment form will be placed into your pigeon hole to fill out and bring to the
screening. Please call Betty Wright, Director of Community Nursing, at ext. 8496 with

any questions.

Resident Meeting
A resident get together is scheduled for Friday, October 13 at 1:30 PM in the Auditorium. | will
be reviewing last year’s resident satisfaction survey results and will be giving a campus update.

January — New Retiree

After many decades of faithful service, Bobbie Cleland will be retiring from Sherwood Oaks in
January. Bobbie was the first employee to be hired before Sherwood Oaks was even built. We
will host a farewell reception for her and more information will be provided in a future FYI.

Bulletin Board Guidelines

Recently some unsigned postings were removed from the bulletin board and brought to me for
review. They were unsigned and politically charged. Everyone one is entitled to their opinion,
but remember, others may not share that same opinion. | expect you to treat each other with
courtesy and respect in our community.

Should you post, please note the following:
e Posted items should pertain to Sherwood Oaks or be of general interest to residents of
Sherwood Oaks.
e No items larger than 8 %2” x 11"
e Each item must be dated and have name of person posting it.
e [tems deemed inappropriate will be removed.



